
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday 25th March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

North Wiltshire Music Festival 

Wednesday 26th March 

 
Here is a reminder of the information for the Music Festival. 

 

Children will need to be dropped at the main entrance at RWBA for 3:30pm where they will meet our 

teachers ready to take part in a dress rehearsal. Time has been allocated between the dress 

rehearsal and the evening performance for the children to have a break and some food and drink. 

Please provide a packed lunch and drink for them to have during this time. As the children will be 

representing our school please bring your child in full school uniform.  

 

The music festival will start at 6:15pm and the doors will open at 5:45pm for entry to the building. 

The doors to the hall will open at 6:00pm.  There will be some stalls in the main thoroughfare where 

parents/ carers will have an opportunity to speak to local music organisations which offer 

opportunities to young musicians should you wish to.  The concert is estimated to finish at 

approximately 7.00pm. Instructions will be given to collect your child from infant’s staff from ‘The 

Street’ (main corridor instead the school).  

 

We very much hope that the children and your family enjoy the event. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs. Hughes & Mrs Bowditch  
 

 

 

 

  

Wootton Bassett Infants’ School 
High Street 

Royal Wootton Bassett 

Wiltshire 

SN4 7BS 

Tel: 01793 852254 

Email: admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Alison Pass 
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